
 
 

 

 

 
Comments are requested on the following topics, as well as any other others you feel are important to consider: 
the purpose and need for the project; alternative corridors or modes to be considered during the alternatives 
analysis; evaluation measures and criteria to compare alternatives; the environmental, transportation, and 
community impacts and benefits to be considered; and ways for the public to participate in the alternatives analysis 
process.  

 

While your feedback is always welcome, the public comment period for early 

scoping of the Tacoma Link Expansion is from August 17, 2012 to September 

17, 2012. 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

               

              

              

               

               

              

              

               

 

Contact information: 

Email:               

Name:               

Address:              

City:    State:  Zip:   Phone:     

 

Please leave this form in a comment box at today’s public meeting or submit it by mail to: Erin 
Hunter, Sound Transit Community Outreach, 401 South Jackson Street, Seattle, WA 98104; or 
by email to: erin.hunter@soundtransit.org. 
 
You can also comment online at www.soundtransit.org/TacomaLinkExpansion 
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